
COLCHESTER SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 
Board of Education Special Meeting Saturday, September 24, 2016 
Winooski High School, Room 101 9:00 a.m. (Executive Session) 
  

 
MINUTES 

(Executive Session) 
 
The Colchester Board of Education held an Executive Board Meeting on Saturday, September 24, 2016, 
in room 101 at Winooski High School.  Those in attendance were:  Directors: Craig Kieny, Curt Taylor 
and Lincoln White; Superintendent Amy Minor; VSBA Trainer Joe Blanchette and eleven other program 
participants.  Absent: Board Chair Mike Rogers, Director Lindsey Cox, Director of Special Education 
Carrie Lutz, Business & Operations Manager George Trieb, and Director of Curriculum & Instruction 
Gwen Carmolli; Principals: Chris Antonicci, Heather Baron, Julie Benay, Michele Coté and Carolyn 
Millham.  There were no members of the community in attendance.  
 

I. Call Meeting to Order 
 

Craig Kieny called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m.   
 
Director Craig Kieny moved, seconded by Director Curt Taylor, to enter executive session for 
the purpose of attending a training on negotiations, held at WHS from 9:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.  
Motion passed unanimously, 3-0, at 9:00 a.m. 
 

II. Negotiations Training 
 
Three school board members were participants in this training.  The training was sponsored by the 
Vermont School Boards Association, the trainer was Joe Blanchette.   
 

III. Adjournment 
 
Director Lincoln White moved, seconded by Director Curt Taylor, to adjourn at 3:16 p.m.  
Motion passed unanimously, 3-0. 

 
Recorder:       Board Clerk: 

 
  

              
Amy Minor       Craig Kieny 
Superintendent of Schools     Board Clerk 




